
 

On 19
th

 October, 2014 

at the 

Singleton Christian Israelite 

Church Hall 

an afternoon to celebrate the 

175
th

 Anniversary 

OF THE 

Christian Israelite Church in Australia 

In October 1839 two travelling preachers, Charles Robertson and Charles 

Wilson, arrived in Sydney from England. They were members of 

the Christian Israelite Church and were the first preachers sent 

to bring the Visitation message to Australia. October 2014 

marks the 175th anniversary of this momentous occasion and 

to celebrate this event Singleton Christian Israelite Church are 

having an afternoon of special activities. It would be lovely to see you there. 

 

All welcome - 

commencing at 

2pm 

 

Local, Family & 

Church History 

Enthusiasts 

 

175 years of the 

Christian Israelite 

Church in 

Australia 

 

 

Informative and 

friendly afternoon  

 

Afternoon tea will 

be provided 

 

CHRISTIAN 

ISRAELITE CHURCH 

Bishopsgate Street, 
Singleton. 2330  NSW 
Phone: 02 65722741 

www.cichurch.asn.au 

 

 


